
Just recently, more than 100 personalities from 27

countries formed the International Commission for the

Right of FamilyVisits. They have sent a letter to

Secretary of State Condoleezza Rice asking her to

grant humanitarian visas for these two Cuban women.

Please join in this campaign by completing the back of

this card (including your signature and return

address), stamp and mail it to Condoleezza Rice.

free5cc@gmail.com
www.freethefivecc.ca

www.canadiannetworkoncuba.ca

For more
info:!



Dear Secretary of State Condoleezza Rice:
I respectfully request you immediately grant
humanitarian visas to two Cuban citizens, Olga
Salanueva and Adriana Pérez, wives of federal
prisoners René González and Gerardo
Hernández respectively, who, without any
legal reasons, have been prevented from visiting
their imprisoned husbands for almost 10 years.
I am aware that these two women have applied for
visas at least 8 times. On each occasion, the State
Department has denied their request based on
different arguments, without showing any legal
basis to justify the arbitrariness of such a decision.
To deny two prisoners their right to be visited by
their wives has become, with the passing of time,
another cruel and unusual form of  punishment.
I ask that you please put an end to this situation
and grant Olga Salanueva and Adriana Pérez
humanitarian visas to visit their incarcerated
husbands.
Sincerely,

(signature)

From:
PLACE
STAMP
HERE

($0.96)

To:
Secretary of State Condoleezza Rice
U.S. Department of State
2201 C Street NW
Washington, DC 20520
U.S.A.


